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1. Alabaster Offering 2. Park Project
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3. Convoy of Hope 4. Discipleship
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2208 NORTH COURT STREET
641.684.8642 | office@ottumwatrinity.org

1. Today is Alabaster Sunday! The Alabaster Offering
provides funds for new and refurbished church
properties and buildings around the world. Our goal
is $250! Forgot your Alabaster box? Arrange a time to
drop it off this week with Pastor Matt.

2. The Community Connections Initiative is focused on
creating meaningful connections with our neighbors.
Progress is being made on the development of a
new playground and community park area behind
the Fellowship Hall. Please prayerfully consider giving
to help make this project a reality.

3. We picked up a new truckload of items from
Convoy of Hope last Friday. These items will be
distributed to local organizations and individuals in
need. If you are interested in helping make a difference
in our community through this project, contact Pastor
Matt for details.

4. We gather for Sunday Night Discipleship every
Sunday at 6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall. During this
time we unpack the morning's message, dig deeper,
and discuss how it can be applied to our daily lives. This
is a great opportunity to deepen your faith alongside
others!

For appointments or more information...

PASTOR MATT SELDEN
641.295.4793 | matt@ottumwatrinity.org

PASTOR TIM BUSCH
314.724.1507 | tim@ottumwatrinity.org



